HOWARD COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT

Diane L. Matuszak, M.D., M.P.H., County Health Officer
April 26, 2001

Mr. and Mrs. Shriver
1039 St. Michaels Road
Mt. Airy, MD. 21771

RE: Banard Property, Lot #3
Well Permit #H0-94-2632
Water Sample Date: April 17, 2001

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Shriver:

The water sample recently submitted for testing was found to contain coliform bacteria,
indicating that some contamination is present. It is possible that some pathogenic bacteria could
enter your water supply at anytime.

It is recommended that the well casing, well cap, and all plumbing fixtures be checked for
defects and sources of contamination.

After inspection, your well should be sanitized following the enclosed guidelines. Please

contact the Health Department at (410) 313-1773 to arrange for follow-up testing once you have
completed the chlorination process. Presently, there is no charge for this service.

Sincerely yours,

Bert Nixon, Director

Community Environmental Health
Program
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